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Petrobras approves an increase in its share in the cost of the
corporate health care plans

PUBLICA

Rio de Janeiro, June 27, 2024 - Petroleo Brasileiro S.A — Petrobras hereby communicates that, as of
July 2024, it is going to increase from 60% to 70% its share in the cost of the corporate health care
plans, as of reference month April 2024.

Theincrease is based on CGPAR Resolution 52/24, of April 2024. The revision was previously submitted
for analysis by the Secretariat for Coordination and Governance of State-Owned Companies (SEST) of
the Ministry of Management and Innovation in Public Services. This measure was already expected, as
part of the commitments assumed in the Company’s Collective Bargaining Agreement 2023-25, signed
in December 2023, and disclosed in explanatory note 18.3.1 of the 2023 Financial Statements, subject
to the change in funding limits that was contemplated by CGPAR Resolution 52/24.

It is estimated that this change will reduce the Company’s annual operating cash flow by around R$500
million. The impacts of this increase in the Company’s share in the cost of the corporate health care
plans on its actuarial liabilities will be reported in the balance sheet and the financial statements for
the second quarter of 2024, after the procedural steps regarding internal governance processes for
preparing the financial statements.

Material facts will be promptly disclosed to the market.
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